
WELCOME BACK!!
January 3, 2018 begins 3rd 
Quarter/2nd Semester……

Welcome Back My Friends To The 
Show That Never Ends.  We’re So 

Glad You Could Attend, Come Inside, 
Come Inside.

~Ralph Waldo Emerson

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter
January 3, 2018

, 2018

REMINDER!!!
When dropping your kids off in the 

mornings, please drop them off at the north 
doors.  Students walking in front of buses 

is very unsafe.
If you make a transportation change, 

please send a note, call the school, or 
email ahurley@crestridge.org 

BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!
 

 

Dates to Remember:

Teachers still have class up until 3:00.  If you 
can please wait in the car rider line to pick 
your students up at the end of the day.

KINDNESS ACTIVITIES
*DO AN ACT OF KINDNESS TO HELP AN 

OLDER PERSON
*TURN OFF DIGITAL DEVICES AND 

REALLY LISTEN TO PEOPLE
*FIND WAYS TO BE KIND TO YOURSELF 

TODAY

Parents, please note that soda 
and gum are not permitted at 
school.  Please talk with your 

student and make sure they are 
not bringing these items to school 

from home.  

Cold weather is here!!! 
Please remember that we go 

outside for recess. Please 
have your child/ren in 

appropriate coats, hats, and 
gloves.  We do have donated 

items that are available if 
your child is in need.

 
After School News

Cougar Club is starting off the new 
year with new clubs!!  

We will have Basketball Skills, 3D Pen, AR 
Reading, Mini Golf, Zumba, Dash and Dot, 
and more. Come join the fun and explore 

new things!!  We also offer homework help 
and a snack daily. Students are welcome 

to join anytime. Enrollment forms and 
parent handbooks are in the office. 

For more information please contact 
Cyndi Shackelford @ 

cshackelford@crestridge.org

YBL Reminders!!
● Please stay with your child during practice unless 

you have made arrangements with their coach.
● Stay in the gym.
● Do not go on the stage.
● Be respectful of the school!
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